
BR Work on 321 Winds Down for Holdays
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The DOT has announced that there are no any blasting and road closures currently scheduled
on the U.S. 321 project in Blowing Rock, including today, resuming January 3. The email from
the DOT says there may be occasional lane closures through this Thursday, but all traffic can
travel      along the work zone without detours, and that weather will dictate any work schedule
on the project. After Thursday, work will be stopped for the holidays.  Any questions may be
asked by calling the project hotline at (828) 964-3260.
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